
Nashoba Regional School District – School Bus Contacts 
 
The District is in the process of updating and putting in places a method for parents 
to appeal, change, and request bus stop changes.  This updated process will be posted 
on our website in the near future; it will include a step by step process for all parents 
to follow as well as a form.  We are in the process of making this form an 
electronic/on line form for all parents who have any questions/concerns in regards to 
their child's bus stop. 
 
Here are the procedures that we have in place, right now.  Please follow these steps 
until the automated request system has been activated. 
 
Thank you  

 If you feel there is an extraordinary safety circumstance that 

would justify a reevaluation of the bus stop location, please 

contact Donna Hunter, Dee Bus, at 978-733-1047 or via email 

at donnadeebus@gmail.com  

 If after contacting the bus company, you feel that 

your bus issue/concern was not resolved, please contact your 

child’s building Principal 

 If after contacting your child’s building Principal, you feel that 

your bus issue/concern was not resolved, please contact 

Michelle Cote, Central Office at 978-779-0539, Ext 3017 or via 

email at mcote@nrsd.net.  

 All non-urgent issues will be evaluated and addressed in the 

order that they come in. Once the evaluation is complete, a 

communication will be sent as to the outcome. 
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